Design & Access statement for Railway Public House/91 High Street, KT1 4DG
Please note that we do not intend to alter any of the current access arrangements to the property, either to the front or the rear.

We are hoping to make some minor changes to the front exterior decoration and lighting. 

We are planning to redecorate the front elevation at some point, to remove the ‘red’ colouring (paint) as currently exists and ‘pub signage’. We have supplied an edited photograph to give an idea. At this time we would ideally remove the strip lighting above the signage, we would however retain the 4 lanterns across the front of the property.

We are prepared to keep the signage in some form if required to do so.

We have submitted two plans for the property. They include all room sizes and main measurements. One plan shows current layout (minus the actual bar), and the second plan shows the ‘proposed’ layout for residential use. Having spoken to your department I have been told that the fact they are not fully to scale should be fine in this instance as we are not changing the overall structure of the building. Should you require this, please let us know.
Regards

Hannah & Robert Waller   

